
February 15, 2024

Dear Families:

Please see the latest updates below:

Events:
February 19th President’s Day (No School)
February 22nd Presidents’ Day Assembly
February 29th SOM Assembly & Powwow

Finance:
THANK YOU VOTERS for supporting the District Levy! This funding will be used to support
Nespelem students for the next four years.

Health & Safety:
Please look at the District wide survey – it will be open for the next week. There are phone & computer
options available on the website & paper (available at the office) options available for you to share your
opinions on school district matters.

Academic & Events:
There will be an assembly for President’s Day on the 22nd, and for SOM on the 29th.

The High School will expand to 9th & 10th grade next year. Please register early so that your student’s
internship can be reserved.

Employment:
We are currently accepting applications for the following positions: Registered Nurse and Bus Drivers.
We are also in need of substitutes & volunteers. For more information, please look at our website or call
the Office.

Sports:
There will be a wrestling match in Okanogan next week starting @ 5:00 pm.

Thank You,

Nespelem S.D.




